
Chairman: Phillip Aubrey, Vice Chairman: Gherold M. Davies, Secretary: John 

Bamsey, Treasurer: Mrs Judith Child, JP 

ASSOCIATION OF FRIENDS 

OF THE 

ALBERT EDWARD PRINCE OF 

WALES COURT 

AT 

PORTHCAWL 

 
 

 

Dear Bro. Secretaries and Brethren, 

 

Christmas Fayre, Albert Edward, Prince of Wales Court. 

Sunday 1st December 2019 

 
We the Association of the Friends of the Albert Edward Prince of Wales Court, our 

RMBI Masonic Home in Porthcawl, will be holding our Annual Christmas Fayre, in 

support of our Residents and our Masonic dependants. 

 

You are all welcome to attend this Christmas event, together with your families. 

 

Father Christmas will be present for the children, so bring them along for what I know 

will be a most enjoyable afternoon. 

 

There will be over 32 different stalls for you to look at, and make any early Christmas 

buys. 

 

This will also be an opportunity for those who have not yet visited our home, to see 

the high standard of facilities the home has to offer for our Brethren and their 

dependants. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you all, as will our R.E. Provincial Grand Master, Gareth 

Jones, OBE, Mrs Jones and the Chairman of the RMBI, Sir Paul Williams and Lady 

Williams 

 

Yours sincerely and fraternally, 

 

Phillip. 
 

W.Bro. Phil Aubrey 

Vice Chairman 

 


